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Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 2:16 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors
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attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC # 3324 
Agency # 16A 
ID# 4953 
 
I wholeheartedly support registration of Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania. Registration of Naturopathic Doctors 
fortifies distinction of their national standards for education and training from federally accredited naturopathic medical 
colleges by the Council on Naturopathic Medical Education (CNME). Registration further assures Pennsylvania residents 
that their Naturopathic Doctor's title, with the N.D. designation, has the competencies of graduate naturopathic medical 
education and training in order to practice 
 
Since seeing a Naturopathic Doctor I feel alot better. I used to feel sick and exhausted everyday, but I actually feel 
better. I like having a doctor to teach me how to use supplements and other natural holistic remedies to treat conditions 
I once used harmful medications for. I used to be overweight and for the past 2 years I'm the correct weight. I used to 
have painful cystic acne that isn't as bad as before. As long as I'm following the remedies given it's crystal clear. I've been 
told I look 10 years younger. My metabolism works much better than before and my body processes things better. I 
can't imagine going to back to a regular doctot for certain things because the things I know now have changed my body 
for the better. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amanda Hall 
601 kneedler rd 
North Wales, PA 19454-4107 
 
 


